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Comments: I'm writing as a rock climber to oppose the proposed fixed anchor ban.  These anchors are very small

and are essential to climber safety.  The climbing community does a great job at policing itself with respect to

fixed anchors.  Climbers have responsibly placed these anchors for decades and they are a necessary part of

recreating safely in our beautiful parks and forests.  I've found that climbers are some of the most sensitive and

respectful lovers nature that you will find.  As a whole, we live light on the land.  

 

Sincerely,

 

Kurt Klassen


